Wynnum Road and Hemmant-Tingalpa Road
intersection upgrade
Detailed design | December 2024
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Dedicated to a better Brisbane

Brisbane City Council has finalised the detailed design for the Wynnum Road and
Hemmant-Tingalpa Road intersection upgrade at Tingalpa.

Project overview

The upgrade involves installing traffic lights at the intersection
to control all movements which will improve safety for road
users.

In late 2023, we released a concept design and invited you
to have your say by providing feedback on the design. Thank
you to everyone who provided feedback. What we heard was
that pedestrian crossing facilities and retaining the U-turn
facility at this intersection is important. This feedback has
been considered as part of finalising the detailed design.

See the detailed design project plan over the page or scan
the QR code below to read more about the project.

Why is this work happening?

Between 2016 and 2023, there were 10 crashes recorded
at this intersection, 9 of the crashes resulted in medical
treatment or hospitalisation.

High traffic volumes and extended wait times at the
intersection contribute to motorists misjudging safe gaps in
traffic when turning into and out of Hemmant-Tingalpa Road.

View the project features

Scan the QR code to visit Council’s
website for more detailed information
about the project design.

Early works

Early works to relocate essential public utility infrastructure
will start from mid-January 2025. These works will be
undertaken at night, when traffic volumes are lowest.

If your property is affected, you will be notified at least 48
hours prior to any interruption taking place as part of the
works.

For more information

A message from the Lord Mayor

We're committed to keeping Brisbane moving.

That's why we're helping you get home sooner and
safer by upgrading the intersection of Wynnum Road
and Hemmant-Tingalpa Road.

This upgrade will enhance road safety for people
walking, riding and driving through the area.

A detailed design for this project has now
been completed with early works to begin
in the new year.

Adrian Schrinner,
LORD MAYOR

Project timeline

Late 2023

Project
introduction

Late 2024

Detailed
design

Early 2025

Mid-2025
Early Start of

works construction

Project funding

This project is jointly funded by the Australian
Government through the Roads to Recovery Program
and Brisbane City Council.
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Dedicated to a better Brisbane

& Call 3178 5413 (business hours) 3403 8888 (after hours) (@ Email cityprojects@brisbane.gld.gov.au

Write to City Projects Office, Brisbane City Council,

i GPO Box 1434, Brisbane Qld 4001

Dl Visit brisbane.gld.gov.au and search ‘Wynnum Road
L

and Hemmant-Tingalpa Road intersection upgrade’
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Project details

New traffic lights with signalised crossing facilities to control all movements, improving safety for all road users.

Modifying the traffic islands on Wynnum Road and constructing dedicated turn pockets on all approaches to the intersection to separate turning vehicles from through traffic.
Installing a new section of footpath along Hemmant-Tingalpa Road to improve connectivity for people walking and riding.

A new dedicated pocket with a signalised U-turn provision for vehicles travelling in both directions along Wynnum Road.

Upgrading footpaths and kerb ramps, line marking and landscaping.
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